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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 16th January 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child has recently taken part in the boxercise club at Norwood provided by Luke Kennedy and ‘Youth 

Dream Project’. We have been impressed with the level of skill you child has shown and Luke has arranged 

an excellent opportunity for children to take part in the assessment of gaining a ‘Boxercise Bronze Award’. 

 

This will again be after school on Thursdays for a 6 week block. The dates of the club are as follows:  

 

• 22/1/15 

• 29/1/15 

• 05/2/15 

• 12/2/15 

Half Term 

• 26/2/15 

• 05/3/15 

 

 

Should you wish your child to attend this club and take part in the fantastic opportunity to gain a bronze 

award qualification in boxercise, please complete the reply slip below and return by email by Tuesday 20th 

January 2015. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Mr Robertson       Mrs Reynolds 

Acting Assistant Head Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

 

Norwood School Boxercise Bronze Award reply slip 

 

I would like my child_________________________________________ in Year ____________________   

 

to attend _________________________________________  

 

 

My child will be picked up by____________________________ (parent/carer)/Fun Base 

 

Contact details ________________________________________________________ 


